
an institute for
advanced research

The British School at Athens cordially invites you to its Annual Open Meeting 

Professor John Bennet, Director of the School
The Work of the British School at Athens in 2017

Professor Colin Renfrew and Dr Michael Boyd (University of Cambridge)
The sanctuary on Keros and the settlement of Dhaskalio in the light of recent research

Tuesday, February 13th, 2018 at 7 p.m.
In the Cast Gallery of the Faculty of Philosophy of 

the Aristotle University, Thessaloniki

Thursday, February 15th, 2018 at 7 p.m.
At the Archaeological Society (Lecture Hall), 
22 Panepistimiou Street, Athens

The British School at Athens
52 Souedias Street 

106 76 Athens

Regrets only
211 1022 800

A reception will follow


